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Headteacher:  Mrs Deborah Wood  

 

Nurture, Inspire, Flourish.      

 
 

Courtney Primary School , Courtney Road, Kingswood, Bristol, BS15 9RD     Email:office@courtneyps.org.uk 

www.courtneyprimaryschool.co.uk                                                                     Tel: 01454 866670 

 

Newsletter 30 – 24th May 2019 

We are assertive while still showing kindness and respect to each other. 
 

    Diary Dates 

Start Term 6 

Swimming Block Sessions (Y5/6 who are working towards 25m) 

Relationships and Sex Education Information Meeting for Parents 

Phonics Screening Week for Y1 and some Y2 

Art Exhibition for Visitors 

Courtney K (Parents/Carers invited to watch) 

Non Uniform Day – Bring a bottle for the bottle stall (note date change) 

Year 6 Residential Visit 

FoCP Summer Fair 

Shuffle Up Morning 

Sports Day and Family Picnic (from about 9:30am) 

RISE Music and Dance Festival 

KS2 Production Dress Rehearsal to School and Grandparents 

KS2 Evening Production 

KS2 Evening Production 

FoCP Fun Afternoon 

Book Sharing and Profile Afternoon (details to follow) 

Leavers’ Breakfast with Parents + Leavers’ Assembly 

End of School Year 

Monday 3rd June 

Week beg; 3rd June 

Wednesday 5th June 9am or 2:15pm 

Week beg: 10th June 

Tuesday 11th June 3:15-4:15 

Thursday 13th June 1-3:15pm 

Friday 14th June 

Week beg: 17th June 

Saturday 22nd June 

Tuesday 25th June 

Wednesday 3rd July (NB Date Change) 

Tuesday 16th July (evening) 

Tuesday 16th July 1:30pm 

Wednesday 17th July 

Thursday 18th July 

Thursday 18th July 1.10-3.00pm 

Monday 22nd July 

Tuesday 23rd July 8:15am 

Tuesday 23rd July 

 
INSET DAYS 2019-20 
Monday 2nd September, Tuesday 3rd September, Friday 25th October, Monday 24th February, Monday 20th July 2020 
 

Headteacher’s News 

I can’t believe that we are already at the end of Term 5! It has been a busy but short term, with KS2 SATs, KS1 SATs 

and an Ofsted inspection all taking a lot of our focus. How lovely it has been to end with an Art Week, during which 

all of the children practised their skills and then completed a finished piece of artwork. KS2 classes were very lucky to 

have a master art class led by local artist Matthew Jeanes – I know that it inspired some of the staff to go out and buy 

some art materials for themselves! We are sending all of the paintings to a specialist company who will frame them 

and exhibit them during the Art Exhibition in Week 2 next term. 

Have a lovely holiday. We look forward to seeing the children rested and ready for a long Term 6. Deborah Wood 

 

 

 

This week’s Crown Values Certificates awarded to: 

Year R Cherry: All of Cherry Class 

Year 1 Oak: Oliver S 

Year 2 Ash: Carmen C 

Year 3 Lime: Freya M 

Year 4 Maple: Ivan C 

Year 5 Sycamore: Samantha P 

Year 6 Cedar: Tyler D 

Attendance   Total 96.5% 

YR Cherry 94.2% 

Y1 Oak  96.2% 

Y2  Ash 97.1% 

Y3 Lime 97.6% 

Y4 Maple 97.5% 

Y5 Sycamore 96.4% 

Y6 Cedar 96.8% 

http://www.courtneyprimaryschool.co.uk/
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAcQjRxqFQoTCITE7ru34McCFcbTGgodYbkEog&url=http://www.inspiringgenerations.org/2014/07/02/bookreviewsolomonseduction/&psig=AFQjCNHgrVVtpb0dYsvlmLSJLSnvyUGS6g&ust=1441561015496066
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Multiplication Masters  

Ben R, Fletcher A, George B, Hubert K, Carson H 

 

Reading Certificates 

Oliver A, Jayden S, Madison P-W, Jack B, Ruby M, Ivan C, Kiefer K-S, Kinga S, Bradley L, Jacob F, 

Genevieve C-H, George B, Oskar J, Liam C, Ella-Mae W, Marieanne M, Sam P, Liam H, Logan O, 

Harvey D, Ella H, Ethan H 

 

 

Courtney K Colour Run – Thursday 13th June 

We are going to repeat last year’s really successful Courtney K.   We will be hosting the new and improved 

Courtney K Colour Run on Thursday 13th June.   Information and sponsorship sheets should have come home this 

week.  Put the date in your diary now!!!  

 

Cherry Class 

On Monday, Cherry Class had an exciting outing to Bristol Zoo.  We started the day with a minibeast workshop 

where most of the children held cockroaches, stroked a millipede and learned lots about the minibeasts living on 

land and in the ocean.  In the Butterfly Forest, we saw a tiny caterpillar egg, caterpillars, cocoons, chrysalides, and 

many beautiful butterflies.  We also visited Bug World to see even more minibeasts.  As there was plenty of time, 

we managed to fit in the aquarium, seals, penguins, lemurs, meerkats, bats and monkeys too.  The children thought 

it was very funny when the gorilla decided to put his lunch on his head! 

I was very impressed that the 

children did all that walking 

around the zoo and still had 

energy to race around the 

play area.  They were very 

well behaved all day – a real 

credit to Courtney Primary.  

Finally, thank you to all of the 

parent helpers who came 

along with us to help for the 

day. 

 

 

Reception Class  

 

Does anyone have any working headphones with short coiled leads that they can donate to 

Reception class? 

 

 

FoCP 
Friends of Courtney Primary School are looking for donations of good quality teddies and donations for the adults’ 
and the children’s tombola. We are also looking for volunteers to help run stalls on the summer fayre. If you can 
help please can you let the office know. Thank you. 
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